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Forthcoming services  

Sunday June 27th join the service in 
the Methodist Chapel, Chapel Lane 
10.30 am 

Sunday July 4 th and 18 th Holy 
Communion 9.15am  

Village  Service to commemorate the 
centenary of the dedication of the War Memorial in 1921. Sunday 25 th July  at 
the War memorial -11am  

 

Outdoor service in May  

A great turn out ! Thank you for coming and we plan to have another in August. 

It was great to use our new sound system.  

If you have any comments to make about services  please let us know. 
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Gift Day 

The church will be open Saturday 26 th June between 10 am and 12.30pm if you would like to 
make a donation in person or just say hello! Thank you.  

Summer Fete  

Plans for our summer fete are under way and we would be  grateful for any produce and baked 
goods, bottles, bric a brac, gifts for the gift tombola and volunteers to sell raffle tickets !  Start and 
collect bits if you have any  in August we will let you know when and where to bring them . 
Many thanks !  

Fabric.  

We continue to plan for further work to commence this year and are pleased to have recently 
received a small grant from Allchurches Trust which is encouraging.  

Alnmouth Coastal Connections 

Our project has now helped two individuals gain confidence in using digital equipment and access 
something they need occasionally. Don’t forget to contact Liz Walford 07831 334896 for further 
information or email stjohnthebaptistalnmouth@gmail.com  

 

Please look at the Alnmouth page on the website for general information and news. We 
continue to look for help with health and safety and we are also looking for an 
environmental champion ! 
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